1/22/2018

Bengal Enterprise
PO Box 15341
Portland ME 04112

RE: Underground Sprinkler Service 48 Hancock

To Whom it may concermn,
The underground 2" Sprinkler Service installed at 48 Hancock Street

Portland Maine was Installed and flushed in accordance with NFPA 24 and within the guidelines
of Portland Water District.
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Brent Adler, General Contractor
Bengal Enterprise LLC



